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Work Summary:  

• The district is migrating to the alerts portion of the new website replacing 
SchoolMessenger for mass communications beginning July 1st. 

o Please see below notes regarding the new platform.   
• NJSLA testing has concluded and was successful in all four schools. 
• End of year device collections have begun at GHS and Bowe Schools. The IT Dept will 

be collecting all district student devices for cleaning, inventory, and repairs for the 25’ – 
26’ school year.  

• Projects for the summer include but are not limited to: 
o New Firewall  
o New Endpoint Protection  
o Enhanced Wi-Fi Security  
o Genetec Software Upgrades 
o Classroom Management Upgrade  
o Firmware and Software Maintenance on Access Points and Network Switches 

 

Work Order Statistics – as of 10:00AM on 6/6/25 

Closed Work Orders: 209 

Open Work Orders: 63 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 



Mass Communication via Thrillshare 

On the Receiving End (Staff, Parents, Stakeholders) 

Phone calls: will come from 856-652-2700 (District Main #) 

Text Messages: will come from 98900 w/ preface GPSD:  

Text Stop to Opt out or Text Start to 98900 to opt back in. Recommend adding this # into your contact 
list as Glassboro Public Schools  

Voice: will be text to speech preface: call from Glassboro Public Schools.  

 

 

 


